
College and University Application Seminar—Summary 

Check the Glendale Guidance HUB for more details 

 

College Applications (through ontariocolleges.ca): 

November 1, 2024: Earliest Offer Date 

This is the earliest date that colleges may begin to send offers of admission 

to programs for the upcoming academic year. Offers will continue to be 

issued until programs are filled or wait-lists are established. 

February 1, 2025: Equal Consideration Date 

Apply on or before this date in order to receive equal consideration for 

admission to programs starting the following fall. After this date, colleges 

consider applicants on a first-come, first-served basis until programs are 

full. 

Note that applications to Highly Competitive Programs must be 

received by this date in order to be considered. 

Applicants are encouraged to complete their applications well before the 

Equal Consideration Date, as website volumes on the online application are 

at their highest at this time. 

University Applications (through ouac.ca):  

January 15, 2025—The deadline for current Ontario high school students 

(Group A) to submit their completed applications to the OUAC. 

Note: The OUAC will continue to process applications received after this 

date and distribute them to the Ontario universities; however, specific 

university deadlines will apply. 

 

May 29, 2025—The latest date all Group A applicants who submitted their 

application by the January application deadline can expect a response from 

an Ontario university. This includes an offer of admission, a refusal or a 

deferral, once additional information is received.  



College and University Application Seminar—Summary 

Check the Glendale Guidance HUB for more details 

 

Create profiles for scholarships (and use Google): 

• Scholarshipscanada.com 

• Studentawards.com 

• Yconic.com 

Applying to college? Basic cost is $150 (includes 5 programs). Use 

ontariocolleges.ca to do your research and to apply 

Applying to university? Basic cost is $156 (includes 3 programs and 

might be more depending on the program). Use ontariouniversitiesinfo.ca 

to do your research and apply through ouac.on.ca 

 

More information about OSAP and your eligibility can be found at 

OSAP.gov.on.ca. 

 

Glendale’s Post-Secondary Fair will be on Tuesday, November 12th in 

the cafeteria. 

 

 
 


